
 

 

Honoring Purple Heart  
Recipients at Target Field 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday, August 24th vs. the Detroit Tigers at 7:10pm 

 
The Minnesota Twins welcome Purple Heart Recipients, as 
well as their family, friends and others to join us at Target 
Field for a special celebration of Purple Heart Recipients.   

 
 

All Purple Heart Recipients who attend the game will be 
honored during a pre-game ceremony on the field to thank them 

for their outstanding contributions to our country. 
 

 

Tickets are $34 apiece; to purchase yours, please 
contact Lauren Schmitz at (612) 659-3569 or 

laurenschmitz@twinsbaseball.com 
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